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      Notice for Parents of O’ and AS level Students  

                                                                                                                          06 April 2020 

 

As per the instructions received from Pearson/ Edexcel, we will have three online assessments 

starting from next week. The papers will be sent to the Board who will standardise the marks as 

per their formula and award students’ grades accordingly. 

 

Students are requested to take note and study very seriously. 

 

Assessments will start next week. The dates will be informed via Google Classroom. 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 


